
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 20th October 2023 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have had an exciting 

week. We created our own Great Fire of Lon-

don using the children’s boxes and then we 

burnt it down. The children loved watching 

the fire and described the different senses to 

their class. We have then spent the week 

writing a  recount of what we did. In Maths, 

the children have been adding ones using a 

number line which would be great for you to 

continue to practice at home.  

After half term, the children will be reading 

a new book called ‘Anna Hibiscus’s Song.’ We 

are going to be learning about how Burn-

ham is different and similar to a remote vil-

lage in Africa. In Maths, the children will 

continue adding one digit numbers using a 

number square. 

If you would like to help your child at home, 

it would be great if you can read every night 

with them and practice numbers bonds to 

ten for example 8 + __ = 10 this will really 

help them in all areas of Maths.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete 

Maths homework and read 

daily. 

Children should complete one 

piece of homework each week from their 

Autumn 1  Homework Menu. 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Child of the week 

2Hawking:  Amario 

2Franklin:  Yulia 

2Newton: Nimrat 


